
 

 

 
 
April 2017 
 
 
 
 
Dear Applicant 
 
Thank you for your interest in Farringtons School. We are looking to appoint a permanent, 
full-time Head of Learning Support (SENCO) at our School. At Farringtons we have a wide 
range of mixed ability and EAL students across the whole school and we are looking for a 
teacher with experience of teaching SEND pupils in the 11 - 18 age range.  
 
We are looking for a committed and experienced leader who will be responsible for 
overseeing the pastoral care and academic progress of the students in your department. 
There is a vibrant spirit of teamwork and co-operation within the school, and we are looking 
for a “can do” person who works both collaboratively and positively.  
 
Visits to the School are welcomed. 
 
Farringtons School is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children, and 
applicants must be willing to undergo child protection screening appropriate to the post, 
including checks with past employers and enhanced disclosure through the Disclosure & 
Barring Service. 
 
If you would like any further information please do not hesitate to contact me. You may like 
to look at our website www.farringtons.org.uk as a further source of information. Completed 
applications can be returned by e-mail to recruitment@farringtons.kent.sch.uk. Closing date 
for applications is 5th May 2017, with interviews to be held week commencing 8th May 2017. 
 
I look forward to receiving your application. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 
 
Mrs D Nancekievill 
Head 
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